February 14, 2011

Fran Kammerer

Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment
1001 I Street

Sacramento, California 95814

Dear Ms. Kammerer:

[ am writing to express my support of the proposed regulations regarding the hazard traits and
environmental and toxicological end-points and other relevant data for inclusion in the Toxics
Information Clearinghouse, pursuant to Senate Bill 509 (Simitian), Chapter 560, Statutes of
2008.

By assembling a broad and far-reaching set of hazard traits these regulations provide a
comprehensive lens through which to view chemicals and their potential effects. Further, by
establishing updated, flexible data to be considered for each hazard trait, these regulations
greatly promote the science-based intent of green chemistry.

I would like to commend the work of the staff of the Office of Environmental Health Hazard
Assessment for putting together this important component of the green chemistry initiative.

Sincerely

e~

Mike Feuer

Assemblymember, 42™

District
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